
 
                                                                                                                                                     

 
CHANGE IN LEADERSHIP AT HCH 

 
 

The Board of Directors has made the decision to part ways with Lisa Alcia as CEO of Holland 
Christian Homes.  We wish Lisa all the best in her future endeavors.  
 
The Board will begin the search for a new CEO immediately.  In the meantime, Tracy Kamino, 
Vice President of Operations will step into the acting CEO role.   
 
The Board is confident that Tracy and the rest of the leadership team are equipped to lead 
HCH and they have the full support of the Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Case Geleynse 
Chair, Board of Directors of Holland Christian Homes  
 


